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December 13, 2020

I was contacted by Pastor Paul from Norview United Methodist Church, & he informed that we are allowed to meet in person at the church for up to 25 people for Area Service, or NA meetings as long as we can follow all of their rules. On Thursday December 10th I was contacted again via telephone by Pastor Paul from Norview United Methodist Church to inform me that due to the Governor’s change in Covid 19 rules we were only allowed to have 10 or less people at any meeting at the church. So, of course, entirely up to the GSR’s when we should start meeting in person again for our monthly Area Service Meeting. I was thinking it might be good to wait until the amount of people allowed is at least 50, but that’s just my thoughts on the matter.

In loving service,
Fred R.



